Tarzana Neighborhood Council

Budget and Finance Committee Meeting

Tarzana Child Care Center

5700 Beckford Ave.

Wednesday, April 20, 2016

Attending – Chairperson Harvey Goldberg, Vice Chairperson Max Flehinger Committee members, Eran Heissler, Ken Schwartz and Allan Wertheim, Absent - Bob Shmaeff and Jon Reich

Also attending, Jeff Mausner

The meeting was called to order by chairperson Harvey Goldberg at 7:06 PM at the Tarzana Child Care Center.

There were no public comments.

The minutes from the the March 16, 2016 meeting were reviewed.  A motion to approve was made by Max Flehinger and seconded by Eran Heissler.  Approved by all.

A review of the March 31, 2016 Financial Statement was held. Discussed that we have $16,500. remaining for the year as unallocated.  A motion to approve the Financial Statement made by Max Flehinger and seconded by Allan Wertheim. Approved by all.

A review of the March 2016 expeditures submitted to DONE.  A motion to approve was made by Allan Wertheim and seconded by Max Flehinger.  Approved by all.

A disscusion of a request from the Tarzana Property Owners Association (TPOA) to fund up to $500.00 for refreshments if the TNC joins them in supporting their Town Hall scheduled for May 17, 2016 at the Breamar C.C.  This expense would be classified as an Outreach Events.  Funds to come from Unallocated. A motion to approve was made by Max Flehinger and seconded by Ken Schwartz.  Approved by all.

There were no Committee Member commets within the Committee’s jurisdiction.

The next meeting of the TNC Budget Committee will be held on Monday, May 23, 2016  at 7:00 PM at the Tarzana Child Care Center.

A motion to adjourn was made by Ken Schwartz and seconded by Max Flehinger. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:37 PM.

Allan Wertheim,  Acting Secretary 
